

Weather Research Center



5104 Caroline St.

Houston, Texas 77004

Phone: 713-529-3076 Fax: 713-528-3538 E-mail: wrc@wxresearch.org

Board of Directors

Jill F. Hasling Chairman/President Bernard L. Hebinck Vice President J. Lane Dubois Freeman, Secretary Robert Orkin Treasurer Marjorie S. Freeman John G. Bomba Dr. Robert Simpson S. Douglas Devoy Cecilia Sinclair Keith Monahan Andrew Orkin **Dudley Tarlton** Dwayne Hollin Robert Wenzel David Dignum Charlie Richards

Board of Regents

Chris Bourne

Dr. Neil Frank
Dr. Robert Simpson
Dr. Wayne Ingram
Phil Free
Marshall Seese
Keith Westerlage
Doug Brown
Frank Billingsley
Steve Peacock

Advisory Board

Raj Mashruwala Phil Free Jane Free Vince Lepka Ellen Lepka Tammy Scott Dave Hasling Melinda Gaskill Joanie Haley David Epps Fr. Patrick O. Braden Jerry Hill Reta Daugherty Leonard Chapman Dr. Walter Black Richard Stout Sherry Williams

August 1, 2006

Robert Orkin 8441 Gulf Freeway Houston, TX 77017

Dear Bob,

Today we held camp for 10 campers from the Boys and Girls Country.

Boys and Girls Country of Houston provides children from families in crisis with love, security, a sense of self worth and opportunities to prepare them for a successful life. In addition to the 88 children who live on campus, Boys and Girls Country supports 26 students who have graduated and are in our College and Career program. We provide financial support for college or trade school, and a home during college breaks or summer until they are launched into a first job.

Established over 31 years ago, the Home is located in northwest Houston and has served over one thousand children. We are able to serve these children through the commitment and dedication of our volunteers, donors, houseparents and other staff members

Our ExxonMobil Intern Kristi Pramann network with the Boys and Girls Country ExxonMobil Intern to create weather camp for 10 children who normally could not afford weather camp. Thanks you for helping us make Weather Camp available to everyone.

Best regards,

Jill . Hasling, CCM Chairman of the Board

Dear Mr. Orkin, Thank you so much for nominating out team for an laward as a WRG. 2009 Weather Hero. He were so grateful to be Konored. Our greatest breward is knowing that the children are learning and having fun with their learning. A feel so fortunate to have the apportunity to teach children and Kinklaid students are awesome, Thank you for the picture! And thank lyon for Relping provide a weather muslum that helps young meteorologists. Fondly,